The British School

Caroline Drumm P.O. Box 566, Jhamsikhel, Patan
Principal Kathmandu, Nepal

31st March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,
Shakespeare Festival

We are very much looking forward to the upcoming Shakespeare Festival and the Years 3, 4, 5, 6
and 7 performances next week.

We would like to remind you to bring the black or dark clothing prior to the day of the performance
as we will be holding dress rehearsals before they perform. Please also send an additional healthy
snack with your child on the day of their performance.

The schedule for the students is as follows:
Tuesday 5th April

Year 3 will perform at 2:30pm

After their performance, they will return to their classroom to leave any additional costume items
and collect their bags, they will then leave with parents. If they have a Y5 sibling in the next show,
they are welcome to join the audience, supervised by their parents.

Year 5 will perform at 4:00pm

At 2:30pm they will stay at school and will be supervised in their classroom by their teachers, they
will have their snack and will prepare for their performance.

After their performance, they will return to their classroom to leave any additional costume items
and collect their bags, they will then leave with parents. If they have a Y7 sibling in the next show,
they are welcome to join the audience, supervised by their parents.

Thursday 7th April

Year 4 will perform at 2:30pm

After their performance, they will return to their classroom to leave any additional costume items
and collect their bags, they will then leave with parents. If they have a Y6 sibling in the next show,
they are welcome to join the audience, supervised by their parents.

Year 6 will perform at 4:00pm

At 2:30pm they will stay at school and will be supervised in their classroom by their teachers, they
will have their snack and will prepare for their performance.
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After their performance, they will return to their classroom to leave any additional costume items
and collect their bags, they will then leave with parents. If they have a Y7 sibling in the next show,
they are welcome to join the audience supervised by their parents.

Please make sure you have collected your allocation of 2 tickets per family from reception by the
end of the day on Monday 4th April and if you require further tickets please use this link to apply.

Thank you for all your support and we look forward to seeing you next week. If you require any
additional information please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Sally Moulds
Deputy Head of Primary
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/18P3Pyhp9rtg_iH_gXkmF1I6kRfgrPuC8AENPeCbSdk4/viewform?edit_requested=true

